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Ryan’s Ramblings 

Dear parents, grandparents and friends,  

Another fantastic week here at Dana Street! I have particularly enjoyed visiting classrooms this week to see our students 

locked into learning and keeping learning environments calm.      

Today many of our Grade 6 students channelled their inner Growth Mindset and performed their House Captain speeches in 

front of their house peers. I was very impressed with just how serious the students all took to the task and some of the 

speeches were very well thought out. Our staff will tally the votes and announce the leaders over the course of the next week. 

The successful House Captains along with our School and Junior School Council Leaders will form a 14 person Student Leader-

ship Group.  

 

On Tuesday of this week we held our Meet the Teacher evening. Thank you to our parents for making the time to touch base 

with your child’s teacher and form that ever so important home-school partnership. We are most fortunate to have such a 

positive and caring staff and they should always be your first port of call if you have any concerns.  

 

Our school collects, uses, discloses and stores student and parent personal information for standard school functions or where 

permitted by law, as stated in the Schools’ Privacy Policy. 

Please take time to read our school’s collection notice, found on our website. We ask parents to also review the guidance we 

provide on how we use Microsoft 365/Google Workspace for Education safely at the school and what parents can do to fur-

ther protect their child’s information. If after reviewing the guidance, you have any questions or concerns regarding your child 

using Microsoft 365/Google Workspace for Education, please contact the school. For more information about privacy, refer to: 

Schools’ Privacy Policy. All the above information is available on our School Website.  

 
As you will see from this newsletter, our School Council Elections are now open.  Please see the information overleaf regarding 

the purpose of School Council and how Governance at public schools in Victoria works. I encourage you to nominate yourself 

or someone you know, if there is interest.  

   

We have a number of very exciting things on our calendar over the next few weeks, including Ecolinc Excursion, Hockey Incur-

sion, 5/6 School Camp and much more. We really are back into the full swing of school.  

Have a fantastic weekend                                         

Ryan    

Dana Street Primary School is committed to child safety (Ministerial Order No. 870) and 

takes all reasonable steps to ensure that the safety of our students is paramount. 
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0/1S                              

Ted                               

For an outstanding start 

to school. Ted, you are 

a kind classmate, fo-

cused listener and 

share wonderful insight 

to class discussions.  

Amazing effort! 

00B                           

Fergus                                        

For the wonderful start 

you have had to your 

first week of school. 

Fergus, you are helpful, 

you have an enthusias-

tic approach, and you 

are quick to lock into 

your learning. Amazing 

effort!  

1/2B                         

Tasman                              

For showing commit-

ment to your learning 

this week! 

1/2D                                   

Orlando                                        

For the determination and 

maturity you have displayed 

upon returning to school. We 

have been so impressed by 

the way you have settled 

into Grade 2. you have tried 

your best in all learning, 

followed our class expecta-

tions, and made such a won-

derful effort in verbalising 

your needs. Keep it up, leg-

end! 

1/2K                            

Glyn                                   

For being able to quickly 

lock into his learning 

and producing his work 

to a high standard. 

What a fantastic role 

model you are Glyn! 

Keep up the great work! 

3/4B                             

Lara                                     

For a sensational start 

to the year! Lara, you go 

above and beyond to be 

a positive role model in 

the classroom. Your 

kindness and infectious 

laugh brightens the 

room each day. Thanks 

legend! 

3/4C                                  

Helena                                  

For having a great start to 

the year and locking-in to 

your learning. You’ve 

settled well into your new 

learning space and demon-

strated respect and respon-

sibility with in the class-

room. It’s been great read-

ing your letter to the teacher 

and seeing you engage in all 

of our reading and maths 

activities. An excellent start 

to the year. Keep up the 

great work. Well done, Hele-

na. 

3/4N                                                           

Riley                                   

For being an outstand-

ing leader and always 

trying his best! 

3/4T                           

Teddy                                 

For having such a mar-

vellous start to the year. 

Your ‘can do’ attitude is 

going to see you move 

mountains. I can’t wait 

to see all the wonderful 

things you are going to 

achieve in 2023!                 

Keep being you , Teddy. 

5/6A                               

Ramon                                 

For the exceptional 

start you have made at 

Dana St. It has been 

great to see you settle 

in and connect with 

your peers. You have 

approached this week’s 

tasks with a can-do 

attitude and a growth 

mindset. Keep up the 

amazing effort, Ramon!  

5/6J                               

Jakob                                  

For displaying all the 

School Values in his re-

turn to school this year! 

Jakob, I have been ex-

tremely impressed with 

your application towards 

all your learning tasks and 

the way that you have 

settled into the class-

room. I look forward to a 

fantastic year with you! 

Keep it up!  

5/6P                              

Ava                                     

For the brilliant first 

week of school she has 

had. Ava, you have 

settled into your new 

learning environment 

superbly, and have 

approached all learning 

tasks with a can-do 

attitude. What a start 

to grade 6!                  

Keep it up superstar!  
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0/1S                              

Amalia                           

For being a kind, help-

ful and inclusive mem-

ber of our class.              

Amazing effort, Amalia! 

00B                                      

Stevie                                   

For  giving everything a 

red hot go! Stevie we 

love your willingness  to 

give things your best 

effort along with your 

enthusiasm for Maths. 

Keep up the amazing 

work! 

1/2B                         

Aleida                              

For showing commit-

ment to your work and 

always trying your best.  

1/2D                                   

Leo                                         

For your positivity and 

enthusiasm. We are so 

proud of your drive to 

build your stamina and 

persistence in learning. 

You are always willing to 

help others and your smile 

brightens our class.       

You are a superstar! 

1/2K                            

Oscar                                  

For being a fantastic 

role model in our class. 

Oscar, you have made 

some great choices this 

week and you have 

blown me away! Keep 

up the amazing work 

3/4B                              

Bella                                     

For an incredible  start to 

the year. Bella, it has 

been fantastic to see you 

putting your best effort 

into your tasks and seek-

ing teacher assistance 

when required. It is won-

derful having such a 

helpful person in the 

class. Well done, Legend! 

3/4C                                  

Harvey                                          

For a great start to the 

term, showing a willingness 

to learn and engage in all of 

your activities. It’s great 

seeing your efforts and 

focus on completing learn-

ing tasks, as well as model-

ling this to your classmates. 

An excellent start to the 

ear. Keep up the great 

work. Well done, Harvey.                                   

3/4N                                                                               
Isla                                                                         
For her ‘can do’ attitude 
towards all her work 
across Literacy and Nu-
meracy this week. You’ve 
done a fantastic job on 
building your reading 
stamina, and creating 
complex sentences in your 
writing. The effort you 
have put into your Writ-

er’s Notebook is out-

standing. Thankyou for 
being such a great leader 
in our room.                                             
Well done Isla, you should 
be very proud of how you 
have started this term.                                                                                      

3/4T                           

Emily                                    

For having a great start 

to the year, engaging 

and locking-in to her 

learning. It’s been won-

derful to see you flour-

ish in all aspects of 

learning. You’ve shown 

self-motivation to stay 

focused and complete 

all independent tasks 

diligently. You are a 

valued member of 3/4T, 

keep being you Em!                               

5/6A                               

Tiki                                 

For the sensational 

effort you have been 

putting into your learn-

ing tasks this week. It 

has been great to see 

you giving all tasks a 

’Red Hot Go’ and ask 

clarifying questions to 

complete your work to 

a high standard.      

Keep up the amazing 

effort, Tiki!  

5/6J                               

Oscar                                   

For showing a terrific 

mindset in Maths this 

week. Oscar, I have been 

so impressed by the way 

you have challenged 

yourself and willingly 

taken on feedback when 

given to you. I look for-

ward to seeing how far 

you can push yourself this 

year! 

5/6P                              

Riley                                     

For  locking into all of his 

learning tasks this week. 

Riley, you should be so 

very proud of the way 

you have completed and 

engaged in your set 

tasks. Your willingness to 

take on feedback and 

challenge yourself is 

wonderful to see.     

Keep it up legend!  
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Literacy 
 

 

It has been great to see students excitedly engaging in 

literacy across the school!  As a school, we are extremely 

proud of the literacy teaching and learning that occurs 

each day.  This year, staff will continue to upskill them-

selves and improve their pedagogy by exploring evidence

-based structured literacy strategies.  It is an amazing 

time for staff and students to be challenging themselves 

by going forth into the learning pit.  Our Foundation and 

grade 1-2 students are continuing the fantastic work that they began with 

phonics last year.  The 3-4 unit is eagerly implementing the 

study of morphology (the study of words and how they are 

formed).  In the 5-6 unit, students will be investigating ety-

mology (the origin of words and the history of their mean-

ing).  What a great way to launch literacy!   

Inquiry 

 

Another exciting term of Inquiry learning is starting to 
take place in all grades. This term’s throughline, 
‘Everyone’s Unique’, will play an integral part in fur-
ther developing student’s understanding of who they 
are as individuals in the world around them. 

 

Each year level is exposed to a different ‘Driving Question’ 
that teachers and students will investigate throughout the 
term. In Foundation, they will be focusing on the driving 
question, ‘Who am I?’ In 1/2, ‘How does my family make 
me who I am?’ In 3/4, ‘How does my tree make my identi-

ty?’ Finally, the 5/6s driving question is, ‘How does my world influence my identity?’ 

 

Next week, year levels will commence the tuning in phase of their inquiry. This 
is where students will be immersed in engaging tasks that will spark their curi-
osity and provoke interest in this term’s inquiry. 

 

On the 20th of February, all staff will be further de-

veloping their skills and knowledge of inquiry learning with a professional learn-
ing day with Andrea Hillbrick. This is an excellent opportunity for all staff to 

dive deeper into the teaching practice of inquiry learning. 



 ARE YOU ELIGIBLE FOR CSEF?   

DO YOU HAVE A  CARD?   
Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund (CSEF) applications 

 

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps eligible families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and sporting activities. 

If you have a valid means-tested concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink Health Care Card or Pen-

sioner Concession Card, or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible. There is also a special consideration category 

for asylum seeker and refugee families. 

The payment amount this year for eligible primary school students is $125. Payments are made direct to the school to use 

towards expenses relating to camps, excursions and sporting activities for the benefit of your child. 

If you applied for CSEF through our school last year, you do not need to complete an application form this year, unless 

there has been a change in your family circumstances. 

If you would like to apply for the first time, please contact the school office and ask for an application form.  

Check with the school office if you are unsure, and please return completed forms to the school office as soon as possible. 

  Dates:   

             

              

   

  

  

  

  

   

 

     

  

  

  

                                                                                             

  

  

  

  

     

                          

               

 

        

 

Wednesday 1st March 

No school for Foundation  students 

Monday 7th to 15th March 

 Somers Camp 

Monday 13th March 

Labour Day Holiday  

Tuesday 14th March 

Community Night BBQ and games 

Wednesday 15th March  

 Whole school sports day  

Thursday 30th/Friday 31st March 

Grade 3/4 Ecolinc                                                                          

Thursday 6th April 

Last Day Term 1 2.30pm Finish 

Wednesday 15th February 

Grade 1/2 Ecolinc 

No school for Foundation students 

Monday 20th February 

Staff Professional Development day -      No 

Students 

School Council Meeting  

Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd February  

Grade 5 Sovereign Hill experience 

Wednesday 22nd February                                  

No school for Foundation (prep) students 

 Monday 27th to Wednesday 1st March 

 Grade 5/6 camp Wyuna 



 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM VICKI:                             

Have you got a new phone number? 

Can you please share that with us! 

If any of your family information changes, can you 

please  let the office know immediately.  This includes 

email addresses.  If you  require any further infor-

mation please contact me. 

Parent/Carer Helper Program 

Are you interested in helping out in the classroom or on excursions? 

A parent helper is someone who can help in the classroom or around the school. Our parent helpers 

assist with specialist programs, and day to day learning at school. You will need to hold a current 

working with children’s check and sign our Volunteer’s Code of Conduct.  

 

All new volunteers need to attend an induction session to become a registered helper. I will be running the induction session 

on Thursday the 23rd of February, 9:00-10:30 in the library.  
Reading, writing and the requirements for being a helper will be covered in the session. 

Please fill out the 2023 Volunteer Program Questionnaire if you would like to attend.  

 
If you have previously participated in the induction session you don’t need to attend another one! If you are still available to 

be on our register, you will need to make sure your working with children’s check is current and let me know what days you 

are available this year through DOJO messages or the                                                                    

Questionnaire.  

With thanks, 

Louise Brown 

Volunteer Program coordinator 

 
Whilst we are luckily heading into the latter part of 

the recent pandemic, we are not quite out of the 

woods yet. Current advice is that if a child or per-

son tests positive to Covid 19, they remain at 

home for 5 days. This is no longer mandatory; 

however, please be reminded that we are a school, and many people who fre-

quent our grounds are either related to someone, or they themselves have 

compromised immunity. I am appealing to our community’s sense of collec-

tive empathy and responsibility when sending your child to school. Thank you 

for your understanding.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9e_jKMIy1Ulytpyearm3Ram5zYijfFcJJK0tU54OQlGQT3w/viewform?usp=share_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf9e_jKMIy1Ulytpyearm3Ram5zYijfFcJJK0tU54OQlGQT3w/viewform?usp=share_link


 



 



 


